
October 18, 2023

PART-TIME CROSSING GUARD POSITION AVAILABLE

The Village of Washingtonville is seeking applications for a Part-Time Crossing Guard. The
position will be to assist school children crossing the streets prior to and after school dismissal
times. The hours needed are 7:00am – 9:00am and 2:00pm – 3:00pm during school days. The
hourly rate is $15.00 per hour. All training and equipment will be provided.

Questions about the job description can be directed to Police Chief Brian Zaccaro at
845-496-9123 or email at chief@washingtonville-ny.gov.

If interested in the position, applications are available at Village Hall, 9 Fairlawn Drive,
Washingtonville, NY 10992. Applications must be returned prior to November 30, 2023, to Village
Clerk Christine Shenkman.
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